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Area Athletics 
Congratulations to Brady M (2K), Cameron P (4C), Anna P (4/5K) and Dean G (5P) who   
competed in the Area Athletics Carnival last week.  Brady in year 2 came 23

rd
 out of around 

36 competitors and Dean G is off to State Athletics as he came 2nd in the 800m.  Good luck 
at state Dean. 
 
BPS Fair Working Bee 
Thanks to all the parents and children who spent their Sunday at school preparing for our fair.  
 
Students -Ollie B, Caroline B, Scott T, Nicole J, Tara T, Emmett S, Harvey B, 
Asher T, Josh B, Asheigh J, Poppy C, Ruby B, August S, Holly R, Audrey R, 
Kate F, Sam F, Sam L, Ewan H, Sophie D, Rosebella B, Loukas M, Harry C,  
Jesse W, Tristan L 
 
Families - Lisa Jewkes, Gary Jewkes, Clare Salke, Jarrod Barton, Belinda     
Barton, Steph Beard, Wayne Gary Thorpe, Kate Doutney, Jaimie S, Riley Carter, 
Trish Pearce, Elisa Townsend, Ben Davies, Simone Davies, Jan Salke, Lisa 
Heathers, Crystal Lindsay, Alex Heathers, Peter Leitch, Alan Fitzpatrick and 
Kaela Pasparne 
I apologise if I have missed anyone.  
 
School Photos 2019 
I have booked Advanced Life for our school photos in 2019.  Our school photo day will be on     
Thursday, 21st March, 2019.  They have some great features and I have checked their group photos 
and the children do not appear to have ‘halos’.  Fingers crossed for 2019. 
 
BOOSH Cottage 
Many thanks to Michelle Foster for all her work and dedication to BOOSH for the last 17 years.  You 
will be missed by the students, parents and teachers.   
Michelle has been a positive driving force behind our out-of-school-hours facility at BPS.  We thank 
you for all you have done here and wish you all the best for your next venture. 
Welcome also to the new Executive Director of BOOSH, Shannon McCarthy. 
 
Book Bonus Results 
Congratulations to Dorian T (4C) who was part of the Bonus Book 2018, run by Dymocks.  
This raises funds for Dymocks Children’s Charities. I received this email the other week…. 
“An enormous THANK YOU for being part of Book Bonus fundraising this year. Berowra 
Public School will receive $892.50 worth of books.” 
Thank you Dorian for all your efforts in reading and raising funds for Dymocks Children’s 
Charities.   
So proud of you and your effort. 
 
Year 4 Camp 
From talking with the children and teachers, Year 4 Broken Bay Camp was a total 
success.  The teachers talked positively about all the students and their behaviour at 
camp.  So proud of all the ‘campers’.  Many thanks to the teachers – Mrs Clayton, Mr 
Griffin and Mrs Withford – who gave up their family time and sleep for our students.   
A special thank you to Mrs Withford and Mrs Clayton who then spent the next day, 
Thursday, 20th September, at the Opera House with the choir for the Sydney North 
Choral Festival.  These teachers are definitely a dedicated and ‘tough’ duo! 
…don’t they look great in their BPS jackets!   
 
Congratulations and Good Luck 

 Good Luck to the Berowra U11 Development Team. They 
participated in the T3 NSW State Champion Cup and won 
the competition earlier this year. They will now travel to 
Melbourne next week to represent Berowra and T3 NSW in 
the T3 National Tournament - in hope of getting a spot in 
Japan in 2019.  

https://www.facebook.com/lisa.jewkes?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/gjewkes?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/csalke?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/jarrod.barton.96?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/belinda.barton.3?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/belinda.barton.3?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/steph.beard.351?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/wayne.g.thorpe?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/kdoutney?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/riley.carter.180?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/trish.pearce.100?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/elisa.townsend?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100007862623626&fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/simone.allendavies?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/salke2?fref=gs&dti=822763107850623&hc_location=group
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Liam J-B, Finn F, Jed W, Aidan C, Jayden B, Ben O' and Jarvis L. 
 Congratulations to Lincoln V and Mac T on their recent trip to Japan 

with T3 Australia.  They were selected to participate in the Tomsan 
Cup in Japan.  ‘They performed at a high level and represented their 
families and Australia proudly” – from the Head T3 Coach. This was an 
amazing experience for the boys and we are all so proud of their      
efforts and achievements. 

 

 Jake Da S left for Japan today with the U12 Northern Tigers Representative Team to 
play against Japanese Rep Teams.  He will be there for 10 days. I am sure he will 
write a recount for us to read when he returns with lots of photos.  Have a great time 
Jake and enjoy every minute of your ‘tour’.  

 
Wishing you a safe and relaxing holiday. 

 

Principal 

 
 

 

 
 

Attendance 

Absence Notes  
It is the responsibility of parents to notify the school of their child’s absence as soon as possible after the 
absence has occurred. If no explanation is received within two days, the school automatically 
generates and sends home letters requesting an explanation of absence.  
There may be cases where parent notification occurs after letters have been mailed.  
To alleviate any confusion, prompt notification by parents of their child’s absence will            
circumvent the automatic generation of absence explanation letters. Absences can be notified 
by letter to the school or via the school app.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  

Health and Safety is everyone's responsibility 

Bus 
Passenger 

Safety 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Always listen to and obey the bus driver’s instructions for your safety. 
Never distract the bus driver from their important task of driving the bus. 

Have your Opal Card out and ready to scan when you get on the bus. 

Are your details up to date? 
Have you moved or changed phone numbers?  
Please inform the school office with any changes in your living situation so we can 
contact you if the need arises. We particularly need to keep phone numbers and 
email addresses up to date for emergencies. Your assistance is greatly appreciated.  

Road Safety Education 
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DANCE NEWS  -  A big thank you to Mrs Lisa Robinson who has been teaching dance to            
K Yellow, 2P, 4C, 6B and 6G while I have been away this term. The students enjoyed learning 
some exciting dances and performing for the school on Monday and we all enjoyed watching their 
performances.  
 
Kelly Lukic 
Dance co-ordinator 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you School Support Group 
 
We really appreciate the fundraising efforts of our lovely 
School Support Group. Thanks to their hard work we 
were able to purchase Bee Bots for our school.  
 
The students in 4C certainly had fun programming them 
to move around the grid. Their aim was to create a      
program for younger students to follow that would move 
the Bee Bot around the grid without moving it off the    
paper. 
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Term 3 Honour Certificates 

 

NOTES YOU MAY HAVE MISSED 

Sent 
Out 

Subject Distribu-
tion 

Response 
before  

21/2 School Contribution K-6 ASAP 

21/2 Classroom Resources K-6 22/3 
OVERDUE 

9/5 Year 3 Gibberagong 
balance 

Year 3 20/9 

25/7 Term 3 Gymnastics Year 1 9/8 
OVERDUE 

22/8 Interrelate  Yrs 3-6 ASAP 

13/9 School Swimming program Year 2 23/10 

19/9 PSSA Sport—League Tag, 
Cricket, Softball/T-ball 

PSSA reps 27/9 

26/9 Term 4 Gymnastics Kindy 25/10 

Most notes are on the BPS website under  
‘Our School’ tab—’Missed a Note?’  

‘Parent Online Payment’ (POP) is the  
departments preferred payment method. 

Don’t forget to send a permission form to the 
class teacher. 

Class Awards 

Week 8-9  Term 3 

KB Hussein D, Audrey R 

KR Charlie S, Samuel S-W, Sophie C,  
Nethula S 

KY Yaseen M, Lucy C, Sienna P, Anahita A, 
Loukas M, Jackson R 

1L Evelyn N, Kai T, Seren D, Jordan D,  
Ewan H 

1S Sophie D, Hayden W 

1T Benjamin C, Gabby B, Ruby McI,  
Tacean P, Tristan E 

2B Ryan H, Sarah C, Sierra B-C, Naomi H 

2K Brady M, Beau R, Ruby B, Acacia E,  
Benjamin F, Zali H 

3R Isobel F, Jakob R, Anouk D, Sophie H,  
Kobe R, Rayirth A, Olivia F, Gabriel H 

3/4A Katerina McG, Hannah H, Leanne C,  
Preston B, Charlotte G, Sam Y, Harry A, 
Daniel F, Megan D 

5B Ava A, Tiana P, Samuel F, Gabriel F,  
Finn B, Kate W, Emily C 

5P Elisa D, Rylan J, Annaliese S, Jack J,  
Dean G, Finn F 

6G Liam C, Millie T, Katie L 

KB Sophia W, Ryan O’C 

KR Evie M-M 

KY Noah U 

1L Luca R, Ewan H 

1S Sophie D, Darwyn F, Dana D-R, Acacia E, Sophie Y 

1T Tristan E, Oliver B 

2B Amelia R,  

2K Ruby B, Kaelan J, April A, Brady M 

2P Xavier A, Bethany W 

3/4A Hannah H, Sam Y, Liliana K, Leanne C, Jack W 

4C Alana A, Joshua R, Charlie M  

4/5K Luke E 

5B Alex J, Jackson C, Emily C, Ava A 

6B Mackenzie F 

6G Charlie L, Zoe A, Katie L, Ellora M, Rachel D, Sophia H 
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Dear Parent, children and staff of BPS, 
 
After 17 years working at BOOSH Cottage it is, with sadness, time to say 
goodbye.  
 
I would like to thank everyone for the support you have given me and BOOSH, as a whole, during my 
time there. BOOSH to me has always been an extension of the school and I truly valued the relationships 
and connections that were made with families and teachers past and present. 
 
It has been a pleasure and a privilege to have been a small part of so many BOOSH 
family lives and the of the school community in general.  
 
Thank you to the teachers, you do great work and I have learnt a lot from you.  
 
Special thanks to Di Bower in supporting BOOSH and me personally in my role as coordinator. You    
understand the different dynamics of school and BOOSH and have always been generous in allowing 
some of the boundaries/rules between school time and BOOSH time to be flexible, inevitably making 
BOOSH a more pleasurable experience for the children.   

 
To the BOOSH families, I will miss you all like crazy  and simply just miss the 
whole school buzz in general. 
 
I wish each and every one of you the very best   
See you around! 
 

Kind regards 
 
Michelle  
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New money collection procedures - 
 

 BPS payment/permission envelopes with cash or cheque enclosed are not to go to the classroom teacher any longer. 

 Gold coin donation for mufti days can still go to the classroom and will be collected by the organising group. 

 All money envelopes and permission notes are to be ‘posted’ in the letterbox attached to the wall in the office foyer.  
This can be done by children or parents prior to school or during recess and lunch. 

 Please DO NOT put canteen money in the box. 
 Money collection days are still   Tuesday and Thursday. 
 The Department’s preferred method of payment is Parent Online Payment (POP) accessed through the 

school website, by clicking on ‘Make a Payment’ tab. 
 You can access POP any time, any day. 

Upcoming Events 

Wed 26 September Interrelate Yr 3-4 6pm, Yr 5-6 7.15pm 

Fri 28 September Last day of Term 3 

Sun 7 October Daylight Saving begins at 2am 

Sunday 14 October Berowra Public School Fair Day 

Mon 15 October Staff and students return for Term 4 
Year 2 Swim Scheme begins (for 2 weeks) 

Mon 22 October Kindy 2019 Beginners Group begins 

Tues 23 October SSG Teacher Appreciation morning tea 

Wed 24 October State Drama rehearsal—Seymour Centre 

Thurs 25 October State Drama performance—Seymour Centre 

Mon 29—Wed 31 October Year 3 overnight Gibberagong Camp 

Tues 13 November Student Parliament mufti day 

Thurs 22 November Kindy 2019 Orientation Day 

Fri 23 November Colour Run-a-thon 

Fri 30 November BPS Disco 

Mon 3 December Year 6 Mini Fete 

Tues 4 December Local High School Orientation Day for year 6  

Tues 11 December K-2 Christmas Concert 

Wed 12 December Presentation Day 

Fri 14 December P&C Christmas Carols 

Mon 17 December Year 6 Farewell 

Wed 19 December BPS Wet ‘n’ Wild Day 
Last day of the school year 

Thur 20 & Fri 21 December Staff Development Days 

Tues 29 January 2019 Staff return for Term 1 2019 

Wed 30 January  Years 1-6 return to school 
Kindy Best Start assessments begin 

Thurs 31 January Kindy Best Start assessments 

Fri 1 February Kindy Best Start assessments 

Mon 4 February Kindy 2019 begin at school 
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Summer PSSA Sport 
 

 Term 3 games start by 12:45pm Term 4 games start by 9.30am 
 

     Round 8           Round 9 
  Friday 28/9/18  Friday 19/10/18 

Cricket and T-Ball/Softball 
v Warrawee  v Mt Colah 

 at   at 
Warrina St Oval ………. Cricket Warrina St Oval 
Berowra Oval ………. t-Ball/Softball Berowra Oval 
 

PSSA AFL 
always at  

Foxglove Oval 

ENROL NOW FOR  
KINDERGARTEN 2019 

 
If your child or you know of a child ready to start school next year make sure 
they are enrolled so we can include them in our plans for next year.   
 

The Beginners Group commences in Term 4 along with the Orientation Day. 
 

For more information contact the school office  
on 9456 1319.  

CANTEEN SUMMER MENU 
 
The new Canteen Summer Menu 2018-2019 is now available. 
Please see the back of The Crest or on the BPS website.  Menus have also been sent home to 
each family. 
 
The canteen is open Wednesday, Thursday and Friday and you can order online at 
www.flexischools.com.au or at the canteen. 
 
Volunteers are always welcome.  Please see Theresa, the canteen supervisor on any canteen 
open day. 
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Don’t forget The Crest is also available on the 
school website:  
 www.berowra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  
Click on the ‘Newsletter’ tab. 

Parent Online Payments can also be made from 
the BPS website using the ‘Make a payment’ 
tab. 
 
Looking for lost notes?  Click ‘Our School’ tab 
then ‘Missed a Note?’ 

Upcoming events are under the ‘Calendar’. 
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Canteen Summer Menu 
2018/2019 
 
Available Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
Order online at www.flexischools.com.au or at the canteen 

 = Everyday foods  
=    = Occasional foods 

Morning Tea $ 

 Bread stick 0.10 

 Watermelon slice 0.30 

 Jelly fruit cup 0.80 

 Freshly baked treat 0.80 

 Pizza Muffin (V) 1.00 

 Garlic bread 1.00 

 Smoothie – berry or banana 2.00 
 

Drinks $ 

 Juice – Apple or Apple & Blackcurrant 1.00 

 Water 1.00 

 Oak flavoured milk – Strawberry, Chocolate 
or Plain 

1.50 

 Chill J – Raspberry, Grape or Blackcurrant 2.00 
 

Chips $ 

 Koala Popcorn - plain 1.00 

 Grain Waves - sour cream & chives 1.50 

 Red Rock Deli – honey soy 1.50 
 

Frozen $ 

 Frozen Seasonal Fruit 0.30 

 Berri Quelch fruit stick 0.50 

 Ice Mony – Chocolate or Strawberry milk 0.80 

 
Twisted frozen yoghurt – Chocolate/Vanilla 
or Watermelon/Mango 

2.00 

 

Salad $ 

 Rainbow salad bowl – lettuce, tomato, 
carrot & cucumber 

2.00 

 - add pineapple or corn 0.50 

 - add ham, chicken or cheese  1.00 

 Crunchy veggie sticks – cucumber & carrot  0.30 
 

Special Days $ 

 Wednesday: Sushi – Chicken teriyaki, 
avocado or cucumber 

3.50 

 Thursday Meal Deal: Beef burger, choice of 
milk & veggie sticks 

5.00 

 

 

Toasted Jaffles $ 

 Cheese 2.50 

 Cheese & ham 3.50 

 Cheese & pineapple 3.50 

 Cheese & tuna 4.00 

 Cheese & baked beans 3.50 

 Cheese & spaghetti 3.50 

 Ham, cheese & pineapple 4.00 

 Ham, cheese & tomato 4.00 

 Tuna 3.50 

 Gluten free bread 1.00 

* All jaffles made on wholemeal bread 

Sandwiches $ 

 Vegemite 2.00 

 Cheese 2.00 

 Ham 3.00 

 Chicken 3.00 

 Tuna 3.00 

 Salad 3.00 

 Egg 3.00 

 Extras – lettuce, cheese, tomato, grated 
carrot or beetroot 

0.50 

 Gluten free bread 1.00 

 Wraps 0.50 

* All sandwiches made on wholemeal bread 

Hot Food $ 

 Garlic Bread 1.00 

 Nuggets (4) *gluten free available 3.00 

 Homemade Mac & Cheese 3.00 

 Homemade pasta bolognaise 3.00 

 Travellers pie 3.50 

 Chicken burger with lettuce & mayo 4.00 

 Beef burger with cheese & tomato sauce 4.00 

  *Extras – tomato, cucumber or beetroot 0.50 

  *Sauce – tomato, BBQ or chilli 0.30 

 
Chicken wrap – chicken patty with lettuce & 
mayo on a tortilla 

0.50 

 

 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/


 
 
Canteen Information 

ABOUT US 

Our canteen is operated by our Supervisor and is 

assisted by our volunteer parents and grandparents as 

part of Berowra Public School’s active P&C. 

 

VOLUNTEERING WITH US 

Our canteen is staffed by a group of wonderful 

volunteers who help us prepare healthy food and assist 

with serving at the canteen. If you would like to 

volunteer please contact us. Most volunteers help out 

once a month from 9.30am – 2.30pm. 

 

OPEN HOURS 

We are open Wednesday, Thursday and Friday for 

recess, lunch and over the counter sales. 

 

EVERYDAY & OCCASIONAL FOOD OPTIONS 

We are working towards the NSW Healthy School 

Canteen Strategy to provide a menu that’s at least 3/4 

everyday healthy options, and no more than 1/4 

occasional food. 

Go to www.healthyschoolcanteen.nsw.gov.au to find 

out more about these requirements.                                                                   

Please note prices and menu items may vary from time 

to time. 

 

ORDERING 

Paper Bag: orders must be in by 9.15am. The bag 

must include the child’s name, class, items ordered 

and the price. 

Online: online ordering closes at 9.30am. We use a 

system called Flexi so you can order from home at 

your convenience. To setup your account go to 

www.flexischools.com.au 

 

 

 

 

FORGOTTEN LUNCH 

If your child is without their lunch the office will call the 

parent and a forgot lunch note will be completed. The 

invoice will be sent home with the child. Please pay 

within 7 days. 

 

 

CONTACT US 

Supervisor – Teresa 

Mobile: 0402 855 941 

Email: trmckenzie@aapt.net.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/
https://healthyschoolcanteens.nsw.gov.au/__data/assets/image/0006/645342/On-our-way_website-badge.jpg
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